
Public Advisory Notification

When a sewage discharge or overflow occurs from the Town of Hardwick, into any public water
body, the Hardwick WPCF and/or Sewer Department sends out a public advisory notification.
This website will be updated within 2 hours of the notification. Sign up to receive public advisory
text notifications send email to: hardwickwpcf [at] townofhardwick.com. Leave your full name
and cell number with a request to receive these text messages.

https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/community-resources/page/public-advisory-notification

